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Andrews, Rick

From: Geerts, Guido
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2009 2:00 PM
To: Andrews, Rick
Subject: RE: Revision to Sport Management major

Dear Dr. Andrews,  
 
 
The Department of Accounting and MIS is pleased to support the proposed curriculum changes to the Sport
Management program. We look forward to seeing sports management students in our ACCT207, ACCT208,
MISY160, and MISY261 classes. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Dr. Guido L. Geerts 
Professor and Chair  
Department of Accounting and MIS 
Lerner College of Business and Economics 
Purnell Hall 226 
Phone:  302-831-6413 
E-mail:  geertsg@lerner.udel.edu 
 


